
 

 

 ADVISORY 
 
 

 

Subject:  Removal of Boil Water Advisory 

Date:  July 14, 2023           

To:  Residents of Hillsburgh   

From: Donna Manser, Public Health Inspector 

 

 

 

Wellington-Dufferin-Guelph Public Health issued a Boil Water Advisory to residents and users of 

the HIllsburgh Drinking Water System on July 12, 2023.  

 

Three water samples were collected on both July 12th and July 13th and sent for testing of total 

coliform and E. coli. bacteria. The test results indicate the water is bacteriologically safe to drink. 

 

The Boil Water Advisory is now removed. 

 

For more information, please go to our website at www.wdgpublichealth.ca or contact a public 
health inspector at 1-800-265-7293 ext. 4753. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, contact: 

Health Protection, Safe Water Program 

1.800.265.7293 ext. 4753 / info@wdgpublichealth.ca / www.wdgpublichealth.ca                                 

 
 

http://www.wdgpublichealth.ca/

